Foundation Homework
Thursday 26th September 2019

We have continued to have lots of fun settling into our new classroom environment, learning routines and making new friends. This week we have read the story of ‘What the Ladybird Heard’ and thought about our bodies. We have:
· Created musical instruments within the creative area.
· Made our very own ladybirds using play dough, counting the number of spots we place on them.
· Labelled the senses we use on an image of ourselves.
· Enjoyed exploring our sense of taste by eating popcorn and describing the taste of different flavours. 
Next week we will be focusing upon the story of ‘The Bad Tempered Ladybird’, with a particular focus upon our senses. Each week there will be a list of homework suggestions around our chosen theme. Please feel free to choose your homework preference based upon your child’s interest and which will fit in with your family life. This list below is not exhaustive nor do we wish for you to complete all of the tasks. Homework choices this week include:
· Explore different feelings and emotions, what makes you feel like this? How can we help someone if they’re feeling this way?
· Create a picture of all the different types of emotions, then have a go at labelling them using initial sounds or more. 
· Practice the formation of different letters using the correct pencil grip. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Practice your reading skills, allow your child to tell you a story either by reading the words or narrating the book using the images. This could be videoed and uploaded onto Tapestry if you wish to do so. 
Notes:
· Thank you to everyone who attended the Parents Workshop this week, we hope you enjoyed this experience and found it helpful. If you were unable to attend, the hand-outs provided during these sessions have been sent home with your child.
We hope your children have continued to enjoy their first couple weeks at Victoria Dock Primary school! If however, you do have any questions, concerns or comments please don’t hesitate to see any of the staff and we will help and support in any way we can! 

Thank you for your continued support.
Foundation 2 Team
